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We can hardly believe it—six months have flown by since
we opened our doors! As we celebrate this milestone, we
want to take a moment to express our heartfelt gratitude
for trusting us with your dental care. Your support has
made our journey truly special.
What We’ve Achieved Together:

Over 1,000 Smiles: We’ve had the pleasure of treating
over 1,000 patients, providing everything from routine
check-ups to advanced treatments.
Community Engagement: Yogi had the pleasure of
attending Harbour Hospice’s biggest annual
fundraiser - the Vintners Brunch in August. Close to
$300,000 was raised for patient and family services. It
was a wonderful, heart-warming event and one that
Yogi is proud to attend each year. 
New Technology: We pride ourselves on using state of
the art technology to provide you with the best
possible dental experience. 

Kōwhai Festival: Kōwhai Coast Dental is
thrilled to be involved in this year’s festival
with old school games down by the river. Head
on down and enjoy the fun with your family
and friends – just look for the Kōwhai Coast
Dental flag!

Oral Health Day: November 6th is Oral Health
Day! Stay tuned for tips on maintaining a
healthy smile and special offers on cleaning
and whitening treatments.

CELEBRATING SIX MONTHS OF
HEALTHY SMILES! While water flossers do help to remove food and

bacteria from between your teeth, our Oral Health
Therapist Kim likens using water flossers to
rinsing dishes before putting them in the
dishwasher. They’re kind of clean but to make
sure you’ve removed all of those particles she
encourages good old flossing or interdental
brushing in between Hygiene visits. 
Book your visit today!

DENTAL INSIDER

WHAT’S COMING UP

Thank you for being part of our Kōwhai Coast Dental family. 
We look forward to many more months of healthy smiles together!

THANK YOU!
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